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Dear Andrew and Lois,

My name is Stephanie Saba, and I am pursuing a M.A. in
International Relations with a concentration in development
and humanitarian assistance in the Maxwell School of
Citizenship and Public Affairs.

The Maxwell School is preparing me for the future by giving me
the opportunity to put the “international” in international
relations. I recently completed my summer semester in
Strasbourg, France, where I interned at the Council of Europe, an
international human rights organization. This semester, I’m
studying in Seoul, South Korea. Living and working abroad
strengthens my language and cultural competency, preparing
me for future work in the field.

As the recipient of the Lefkowitz-Mendik Family Endowed Scholarship and an Experiential Learning Award, I understand
firsthand how giving can make an impact. Many people, like myself, come from disadvantaged backgrounds and would
be unable to pursue an education without financial assistance. Being a scholarship recipient has given me the
opportunity to pursue my master’s degree and study abroad along the way.

Giving, in ways big and small, is one of the most remarkable things a person can do.

Here are just a few of the areas that alumni generosity is supporting at the Maxwell School:

• Helps students afford the cost of their education
• Allows students to take advantage of once in a lifetime research or career-networking experiences
• Supports world-class speakers and symposiums for students and faculty
• Creates additional opportunities for collaboration on meaningful, interdisciplinary projects

Your investment in the Maxwell School offers the opportunity to make a tremendous impact. A gift makes it possible for
students to participate in high-quality experiential learning and networking opportunities. Please consider renewing
your support of students with a gift of $25 to the Maxwell Dean’s Discretionary Fund.

To me, being part of Syracuse University means always seeking ways to help people and make the world a better place.

When one of us rises, we all rise as Orange.

Thank you,

Stephanie Saba ’22
Anticipated International Relations M.A.
Maxwell School of Citizenship and Public Affairs

P.S. Did you have a chance to come back to campus for Orange
Central? Please consider making a gift in honor of your class
year by returning the slip below or visiting
givetosu.syr.edu/FallMaxwell!

Your gift matters. Each donation helps further student
excellence by providing equitable access to opportunities.
Please consider participating at any level to advance our
collective effort toward making an impact for deserving
students at Syracuse University.

$25 $75 $125 Other $

Please allocate my gift as follows:

Maxwell Dean’s Discretionary Fund

Maxwell Undergraduate Scholarship

Annual Fund

Other Or give online at givetosu.syr.edu/FallMaxwell
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